
 

 

1 September 2020 

Preschool Parents, 

We are so excited to be back on campus.   I would like to thank all of you who offered love and 
support to my staff and myself during this trying time.  I have always viewed all of you as part 
of our extended family and your response to our closure touched me greatly. 

Your child’s health and safety remains our top priority.  We have implemented steps so that 
we can avoid a campus wide closure in the future.  We are creating cohorts among our age 
groups.  Each age group will have limited interaction with the other class in their age group, 
and no interaction with classes in other age groups.  Therefore, if we have exposure at the 
school again we will only have to quarantine the affected age group.  

 In order to implement this new system, we will need to eliminate our morning drop-off 
recess.  Each student will be escorted to an age appropriate class and at 8am all our classes 
will be separated in their own classroom.  Each age group will have their own scheduled 
outside recess time during the school day.  Age groups will nap together and remain separated 
during the afternoon pick-up time. 

Thank you for your patience as we navigate through operating a school during a pandemic.  
We will continue to evaluate and make changes to our program when needed to minimize 
exposure on campus and will keep you updated on any changes that are made. 

Stay safe and healthy, 

 

 

T.J. Yeager 
Director 


